
 

 
A Presentation/Proposal was given to the Town Board on Shandaken Hamlet Community Wastewater 

Management Program. To be followed up on at next Regular Monthly Town Board Meeting, 

Wednesday November 5
th

.  

 

The Town Board unanimously voted to adjourn for Executive Session to discuss a personnel matter.  

 

They reached a decision to have a discussion with the employee in question.  

 

The Town Board unanimously voted to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 pm.  

 

 

____________________ 

Joyce Grant  Town Clerk 


